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	Dear Parents and Carers, 
The second half of this Autumn Term is already well underway and there is a lively buzz of enthusiasm around the classes at what is always an exciting time of any school year!
Children In Need, Friday 13th November
May I start this newsletter by saying “thank you” for your, and your children’s, generosity last week for our Children in Need day. I have never seen cakes and biscuits snapped up as fast as they were at the end of the day! At the last count we had raised well in excess of £500 – absolutely amazing – all of which will go towards good causes both at home and abroad. 

County Football Tournament
Our Year 5 and 6 football team took part in a County football tournament this week. They represented themselves, and the school, brilliantly and played to the best of their abilities – showing commitment and a fabulous team ethic – we are all very proud of them!
Coats
As the weather has started to get colder and wetter please can I remind you again that all children should have a coat suited to the weather conditions to wear during school break times and at other times when they might be outside during the day. 
Sports Kit

Please could you ensure that your child has sports clothing suitable to the current season’s weather conditions – we still go outside for PE if it is not raining – and that it is in line with our uniform policy please:

· Plain white T-Shirt (or long sleeved T shirt)

· Black shorts, leggings or tracksuit bottoms

· Red sweatshirt, fleece or jumper 

· Black plimsolls 

· Trainers for outdoor PE (optional).
	Late Arrivals

Thank you again to everyone who arrives at school punctually. Registration is as soon as the children enter class at 8.45am and lessons start straight after that. 
We are concerned at the number of children who arrive after this time and especially the disruption it causes to routines and learning of all in class.
To help minimise this disruption, if you arrive late, you will now be asked to leave your child at the main door for them to take themselves to their classrooms, rather than you taking them to class. We hope that this will lead to less disruption and a calmer start to the day across the whole school.
NB - This will not apply to children in Reception. 
End of Day Collections

If your child is being collected by someone other than yourselves on a “one-off” basis, could you please complete one of our After School Pick Up forms from the Foyer and hand it to one of our office staff. 

For safeguarding reasons we are not allowed to hand your children over to different people if we have not been given your permission to do so.

In emergency circumstances, could you please inform the school office at your earliest convenience.
Christmas (!)
It won’t be long before it gets here, and we already have some dates for the diary - more info will follow soon!
· 15th December – Prickly Hay production -

2pm & 6pm at Beechwood Hall.

· 16th December – Christmas Dinner – 

menu to follow!

· 17th December – HSF Christmas Party -  

3pm -5pm at Beechwood Hall.

· 18th December – ‘Text Santa’ Christmas Jumper Day (for MacMillan Cancer, Make A Wish, Save the Children charities )

Warmest regards,
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Gil Sweetenham

Headteacher



Working Together
Learning Together
Aiming High

